SFCTA Congestion Pricing Study Letter Template

 [Please personalize where indicated in yellow]

San Francisco Board of Supervisors
ATTN: [Supervisor Name]
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689

Dear Supervisor [name]
 
It has just come to my attention that SFCTA is in the final stage of developing recommendations for Congestion Pricing which will impact all San Franciscans.  Yet organizations such as ours [alt:  Yet individuals such as myself,] who will be greatly affected were not sufficiently notified or given a reasonable opportunity to participate in the 18-month-long process to date.
 
I’m asking you to extend the outreach project and timeline immediately and ensure development of comprehensive outreach to all residents and businesses in the proposed Congestion Pricing area as well as all other neighborhoods throughout the City. 
 
Every San Franciscan will be affected as they travel throughout the City, as will every business owner, employee, vendor and visitor.  A project of this magnitude, especially in our current environment of uncertainty, should NOT proceed under the radar, nor should it be rushed through.  
 
The people most affected have not been adequately included in the process and have had no reasonable opportunity to provide input on substantive elements such as boundaries, fees, the rules, and establishing a baseline of triggers, alternatives and levels of service that must be clearly defined at the outset for a program like this to succeed.
 
This project should not move forward until a much-expanded community outreach plan has been implemented.   Thank you.
 
[Your name or organization’s name]

[Send to your Supervisor or call – see list below]  

CC:  Rachel.Hiatt@sfcta.org
								







Aaron.Peskin@sfgov.org 	(415) 554-7450
Catherine.Stefani@sfgov.org	(415) 554-7752 
Matt.Haney@sfgov.org		(415) 554-7970
ChanStaff@sfgov.org		(415) 554-7410
Gordon.Mar@sfgov.org		(415) 554-7460
Dean.Preston@sfgov.org               (415) 554-7630
Melgarstaff@sfgov.org	           (415) 554-6516
mandelmanstaff@sfgov.org      (415) 554-6968 
Hillary.Ronen@sfgov.org          (415) 554-5144
Shamann.Walton@sfgov.org     (415) 554-7670
Ahsha.Safai@sfgov.org              (415) 554-6975
